
Inviting junior high school students and those interested in taking an 

open online course (MOOC) to prepare for the O-NET Mathematics exam 
 

Mathematics Education program (SSRUIC) with the National Educational Testing Institute (Public 

Organization) produces an online open course (MOOC) for students in junior high school levels to test their 

understanding of mathematics and review contents to prepare for the upcoming O-NET exam. The course 

consists of pre- and post-tests, review exercises, video lessons, and samples of the O-NET exam for the 

academic year 2017-2018 with answers. 
 

 
* The online course is delivered in Thai language 

• Sign up for free! 

• Learn from anywhere 

• Schedule classes as convenient 

• Mobile compatible 

 

 

The courses is available on ThaiMOOC at 

http://bit.ly/ssru007 
 

Or access through the ThaiMOOC homepage at 

https://thaimooc.org/ 

 
 

This course is 100% online. Students can study on mobile (no tuition fee). In the beginning, the course 

will open between 15 December 2019 to 18 January 2020. If there are sufficient participants who attend the 

specified amount of time, the course creator will consider open it for continuous study. 

This course is part of a research project funded by the National Institute of Educational Testing Service 

(Public organization). 

     
 

International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University 

111/5 Moo 2, Klongyoung, Phuttamonthon, Nakhon Pathom, Thailand 73170 

Tel: 034-964-946  Website: https://ssruic.ssru.ac.th/ 


